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Detour Scheduled Tuesday Night for I-95 South On-ramp at Pecan Park Road  
 

Jacksonville – As part of the widening improvement project on Pecan Park Road from I-95 to 

east of Lexington Park Boulevard, the southbound on-ramp to I-95 from Pecan Park Road (State 

Road 243) will be closed Tuesday, February 19 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. to complete drainage 

work. 

Eastbound traffic will detour to Main Street/U.S. 17 and travel west on Airport Center Drive to 

return to I-95 south. Westbound traffic will detour to State Road 243/North Access Road and 

travel east on Airport Road to return to I-95 south.  

Flagging operations will also be in place on Pecan Park Road at I-95 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Contractors Inc. began the $17.4 million widening project July 10, 2017 

and is expected to complete the reconstruction by spring 2019, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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